Bicester Branch of the Oxford Diocesan Guild of Church Bell Ringers

Annual General Meeting 16th February 2019
On 31st December 2018 the Current Account stood at £726.28 and the Deposit Account at £6856.90, which is invested with the Church of England Central Board of Finance. The interest we received was £33.91 and the interest rate was 0.27% this year.

Subscriptions were £520.00, and wedding donations £210.00. We had five less ringers in 2018 than in 2017, but wedding donations were up by £80.00. This sum I have kept as cash as we came into the year with only £19.15 in cash.
We donated £500.00 to Kirtlington towards refurbishment their bells. Donations of £150.00 were sent to ODG Bell Fund and to the Bell Restoration Fund from the Branch. £320.00 was sent to the Guild as Branch donations.
£50.00 was donated to the Association of Ringing Teachers for help and support given through them to teaching new ringers learning at Weston-on-the-Green. 

The new financial summary layout requested by the Guild last year has been continued in its format together with the one that I have used over the years. Between the two layouts it should be possible to compare the years 2017 and 2018 instantly, while the original breaks down figures to answer smaller financial questions you may seek. With two financial summaries I have discontinued the hand written ledger and kept a copy of both statements in the ledger

There are still no ringers at Fritwell, Ambrosden or Souldern. 
Tower Captains have been reminded about annual subscriptions and the response so far is good.
The accounts have been audited again this year by Chris Rippon the Treasurer of the Islip Village Hall Committee, and I have written to him thanking him on behalf of the branch. 
Sally Wale
Treasurer
